
WWGA Board Meeting Minutes 
February 15, 2023 

1.  The meeting was held via Zoom and started at 4:06 pm.  Sheryl Dolin, Laura Word, Wendy Smith, 

Barbara Hageman, Liz Shaw, Renee Gibb, Sue Walker, Cindy Gresham, and Sally Johnston were in 

attendance.   Also in attendance was Steve Iadarola (LGM). 

2.  Last month’s meeting minutes were approved via email and posted to the website. 

3.  Barbara has updated the WWGA website to reflect the Tuesday game changes. She will also need to 

update the By-Laws/Policies.  She will provide a marked-up copy to the Board for review. 

4.  Renee and Wendy went to the bank to make the changeover in Treasury duties.  Truist notified them 

that the branch in Hedgesville will be closing and Renee will need to go to the Martinsburg branch in the 

future. 

5.  Renee has picked up 13 membership registration forms from the Pro Shop box.  Wendy will show her 

where the WWGA mailbox is located so she can pick up any forms that were mailed in. 

6. Liz had nothing to report as Tournament Chair. 

7. Sue has started planning on the Opening Day Lunch.  The board consensus is to have a lunch again 

instead of a breakfast that happened in the past. 

8.  Steve reported that he has done as much as he can but he is currently on hold considering the sale 

situation. 

9.  Wendy had nothing to report as Membership Chair. 

10.  Laura had nothing to report as Vice President. 

11.  Old Business 

1) Member-Guest or Invitational Tournament.  A 1-day Invitational instead of a Member-Guest 

Tournament would generate more participation.  Concerns were raised about the cost 

considering that the member cart fee and guest greens fee would no longer be comped.  Also, 2-

day events do not have complete participation by all players.  The practice round and cocktail 

party incurs costs that could be possibly eliminated. The original intent of the Member-Guest 

Tournament was to show off the course to guests who might be future buyers.  Steve 

mentioned that he runs both kinds of tournaments and the Invitational is wildly popular and a 

lot easier to organize.  The Invitational is also better attended than the Member-Guest 

Tournament.  Laura Word will put together a group to include previous Member-Guest Chairs to 

discuss this further.  

2) Member-Member Tournament.  Linda Winegarden wants to help with Member-Member but 

does not feel qualified to be the chairperson. 

12.  The next Board meeting will be Wednesday, March 29th, at 4:00 pm, via Zoom. 

13.  Meeting adjourned at 4:37 pm. 


